Dear SirfMadam,

| wish to object to the newly submitted plans for the Fire Station at 36 Lancaster Grove, NW3. The
destruction of internal machinery will be a further desecration of a fine building, as well as leading
to an intrusive presence of surrounding houses with the building of a balustrade around the
central tower. The application was refused once and | strongly urge the planning department to
argue against this creeping development. The original application was for 11 units. | believe it is
now in excess of 16. It is time to call a halt.

Yours sincerely,
Harold Lorenzelli.

63A Lancaster Grove,
NW3 4HD



